
 

 

St. Clair Catholic Foundation Announces                             

50/50 Fundraiser 
 

February 23, 2022  

 

The St. Clair District Catholic Education Foundation is excited to announce a brand new 

on-line 50/50 fundraiser! 

 

The Foundation is a registered charity, which raises funds to support the strategic goals 

of the St. Clair Catholic District School Board, for initiatives not covered by Ministry of 

Education funding.  Current identified needs include technology-based learning, outdoor 

classrooms, library learning spaces and other priorities identified in the Board’s 2021-

2022 Always Ready Action Plan. 

 

Our first ‘pilot’ fundraiser is being held from February 23 until March 31 at 11:59 p.m.  

Tickets are 3/$5; 10/$10; 30/$20; 150/$50 and can be purchased online by clicking 

here.  At the conclusion of the pilot event, the Foundation will seek feedback from the 

Parent Involvement Committee, as to whether we will continue with future raffles. 

 

Participants must be 18 years of age.  Foundation Committee members, directors and 

accounting staff are not eligible.  

 

The winning ticket holder will be contacted to claim their prize. 

 

Join the fun and support outstanding learning opportunities in Catholic education!  We 

all win! 

 

  
For further information regarding this release, please contact: 

Catholic Education Centre 
420 Creek Street 
Wallaceburg, ON  N8A 4C4 
Telephone:  519-627-6762 
Facsimile:  519-627-8230 
www.st-clair.net 

Chair – St. Clair District 
Catholic Education 
Foundation 
Carol Bryden 
carol.bryden@st-clair.net  

Board Foundation Liaison 
Catherine Day 
catherine.day@st-clair.net  
 

Supervisor – 
Communications and 
Community Relations 
Todd Lozon 
519-627-6762  Ext. 10243 
todd.lozon@st-clair.net 
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